
From the Oval Office - President’s Report 
May 2016

D ear Gentleman and Honored Guests,

 
With Spring just around the corner we’re 

off and running with three amazing monthly 
rides under our belt. If you haven’t had a 
chance to join us for a ride or for lunch, please 
take the time to mark your calendar.
 
This Months Event is our: Members Only 
Ride, May 19th –22nd at Los Senderos Park
Chuck Gawle & Larry Alameda have been 
working hard to make this an event to 
remember.
 
Please RSVP on the Los Senderos website or 
by contacting: 
Chuck Gawle ~ 951-244-2340
chuckflyingc@yahoo.com
Larry Alameda ~ 760-765-2801  
alameda@aol.com
Chuck Gallant ~ 619 733-5307 
chuck@customlogos.com

Bring your own hay, there is no cost for the 
ride. If anyone is up for golf Thursday morning 
9am TeeOff, Warner Springs, please contact 
Larry Alameda.

• Thursday we arrive at the Los Senderos park 
with lunch by Jim Sheridan.
• Friday we will have breakfast and a great trail 
ride led by Bill Cuddeback, should be back by 
lunch, by Jim, followed by plenty of social time 
and a roast pig!
• Saturday we will have another trail ride, 
followed by some trap shooting, so get ready to 
hone up those shooting skills. We’ll have more 
social time and dinner will be provided by 
Scott Vowls.
• Sunday we depart. Looking forward to good 
times with good friends.
			 
			   ~ Chuck Gallant



May  19-22 Members Ride - Los Senderos Park

June  25 & 26  Location – Corte Madera

July  23 & 24 -  Location  Samataguma Ranch

Aug 28 – Location –  Del Mar  

Sept. 21-25 - Annual Ride - Los Senderos Park

Oct.  23  Location – Tim Dirkes, Old Hwy 80 Ranch

Nov 27 Location –Lyons tiger and Bears, Japatul Valley 

2016 Monthly Ride Calendar

2016 Monthly Ride Committee
Chairman: Ken Clark
Committee: Mike Tinch, Andy Dvorak, Don Bright, Larry 
Kuerbis, John Omahen, Wayne Oberreuter, 
Chuck Gawle, Mat Jones

Mesa Grande Ride
The April ride found us on the Cauza and Feigal Ranch-
es of  Mesa Grande.  This was quite an event with an 
amazing turnout for our Club. We had over 40 riders 
and 50 members and guests who enjoyed a picturesque 
lunch on the open grassland.

Many thanks to Tim Dirkes and Steve Vaughn for lead-
ing this ride. I know Tim and Steve, as well as other 
members, had to do a couple of pre- rides to prepare 
this.

The ride took us over grassy, oak-studded areas and up 
to a high ridge that offered incredible views in every di-
rection.  In some areas, the grass was up to our horses’ 
bellies!  At the bar stop, John and Fred treated us with 
beverages and great tasting appetizer meat balls…….. 
Thanks Jim, the bar stops are getting better and better 

all the time!  The end of our ride found us by the Feigel 
Family Graveyard and Indian encampments.  As always, 
by the time we came back from our ride Jim and Jan 
Sheridan were waiting with another great meal to finish 
off a perfect day.

Many thanks to member Bill Middleton for his efforts in 
coordinating this event and the opportunity to ride this 
very special land.

Great to see so many guests joining us!

The next Monthly ride will be in June at Corda Madera 
Ranch!
 
	 2016 Monthly Ride Chairman,
				    ~ Ken Clark


